
Today, like every day, approximately 5- 10 children 
will come into the custody of The Department of Social 
Services in the Salem office alone. Kids who go to schools 
and churches and live and play right here on the north 
shore. It‛s a frightening experience for a child to 
suddenly be removed from everything and everyone they 
know. If more foster homes were available in this area, 

then children could at least remain in the same schools, and still 
be able to see their friends, teachers, and relatives. 

These kids need loving, nurturing families who will open 
their homes. If you might be interested in caring for children 
and teens who are deserving of a safe, loving home, please call 
Carla King for more information about foster and adoptive 
parenting. 

Foster parents receive ongoing support from the Salem 
office, MSPCC, and local support groups. 

The Department of Social Services 
Salem Area Office 

Carla King 
Foster Parent Recruiter 

978-825-3862 
or 

1-800-KIDS-508


